
From: Christa Johnson - Town Manager
To: Roberta Feliciano; Alex Lopez-Vega; Cyndie Martel
Subject: FW: Neighbor Support for 65 Wellington Project
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:16:50 PM

For the record
 
Christa Johnson
Town Manager, Town of Ross
PO Box 320
Ross, CA  94957-0320
415-453-1453 x107
cjohnson@townofross.org
 
From: Jenny Dunn <dunn.j.k@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:09 PM
To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofross.org>; Christa Johnson - Town Manager
<cjohnson@townofross.org>
Cc: Jake Wilson <jacobww7@gmail.com>
Subject: Neighbor Support for 65 Wellington Project
 
Hello all-  we are the Wilsons at 2 Madera Ave. We are neighbors of the Potts in 65
Wellington, and wanted to voice our support for their proposed project that is being
evaluated tonight. 
 
Having reviewed the plans, we think the design is great and the build represents a
modest addition to the house. We think this will upgrade the home (good for all of us
neighbors!) while staying consistent with the fabric of the neighborhood. 
 
We understand there are concerns raised by others about the implications of a
construction project occurring in this area (traffic, parking, etc). We are hopeful a
resolution can be met that addresses these concerns in a reasonable fashion while
not preventing the proposed project. 
 
Thanks for your consideration!
 
Jake and Jenny Wilson (2 Madera Ave)
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